March 3, 1988

To: Members of the Bishop's Committee

.

From: Mo. Karen

The enclosed is for your information.

1. The letter from Al Lewis comes at my request for the Diccese
to articulate the guidelines for the use of the Rectory Account.

2. The material on Children in the Eucharist and Human Sexuality
comes to us from Bishop Anderson. Please read and consider
recommendations for its use. Should we have a dialogue on the
implications set for in each? If nothing else, you need to be
informed as to what is happening in the larger church.

I have rescheduled our March meeting to March 24 instead of March
17. Al Lewis will be at that meeting to discuss his letter, Diocesan
finances, parish finances. He is willing to be an advocate for us and
is willing to answer any questions you might have.



